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July 6, 2021 
 
To: Mayor Tory and Members, Toronto City Council 
 
Re: EC 23.2 – Downtown West Services and Facilities Review 
 Re: St. Patrick’s Market pop up use 
 
 
Our community has been engaged with the St. Patrick’s Market for decades, from the time of its 
identification as an important and historic community resource through the South East Spadina 
Planning reports of the 1970’s.   
 
We were elated by the recent court victory which returned the market to the city in order to meet its 
intended and historic use as a food market as noted in Councillor Cressy’s amendment. 
 
Our Association continues to be engaged with Ccouncillor Cressy and his team as well as with City 
staff. 
 
We support the proposed direction and request that City Council give consideration to including the 
boulevards  on the east and west sides of the market, including the cancellation of boulevard permits 
in the pedestrian walkway.   
 
Therefore, we recommend that City staff work towards reclaiming the boulevard lanes along the east 
and west sides of the market, including the cancellation of boulevard café permits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Ralph J  Daley 
President 
Grange Community Association, Inc. 
 
Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
Honorary President 
Grange Community Association 
 
 
 


